
 

 

 

 

Photo and Video Consent 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Please could you read the table below and tick the ‘Yes’ or ‘No’ box for each 
statement as applicable. 
 
If you select ‘No’ for every statement, we will only use photographs and video 
recordings of your child for confidential recording and reporting of their educational 
progress. You and your child will not see any images of them on display around the 
school, online, or in any of our printed materials. 
 

 Yes No 

In-School: “I am happy for photographs and/or videos of my child to be 
displayed on the walls/screens at school.” 

  

Learning assessment: “I am happy for photographs and/or videos of 
my child to be used in learning support documents such as PODD & 
PECS books, eSchools communications and viewed on the school’s 
electronic academic reporting system Earwig. I acknowledge this means 
they may be seen by the parents and carers of other children at QEII.” 

  

School website: “I am happy for photographs and/or videos of my child 
to be displayed on the QEII School website.” 

  

Social Media: “I am happy for photographs and/or videos of my child to 
be displayed on QEII School social media websites, such as the school 
Facebook page.” 

  

External Agencies: “I am happy for photographs and/or videos of my 
child to be taken by, or sent to, external agencies including, but not 
limited to, newspapers, journals and other educational or news media 
organisations.” 

  

 
 
Your child’s name: _____________________________ 
 
Your name: __________________________________ 
 
Your signature: ________________________________ 
 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED, SIGNED FORM TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 


